Stepper-ettes January 2017



Congratulations to students on their wonderful performances in December. Our "Twas a Night Before Christmas" production was truly amazing and the students did an excellent job! A special thanks also to students and families for their cards, gifts, and cookies. Your kindness is greatly appreciated.

JANUARY CLASSES

Our attention will now turn to new routines for the recital. The recital performances are scheduled for May 20th. Three shows are planned. Students will perform in <u>one show</u>. This year's theme is "Extra Extra Read all About It". It is a really fun theme to work with!

ADD A CLASS

For just \$25.00 per month students can add the following classes to their current schedule: Ballet, Hip Hop, Turns and Leaps, Cheer, Tumbling, High School Tryout Prep. See class information on the bulletin board in the south lobby.

Classes for brand new students are also beginning the first week January. Lots of choices, lots of fun! Students can register online through January 15th.

IMOPORTANT DATES

Please look over the dates on the back of this note and mark your calendars.

COSTUMES

Stepper-ette costume balance sheets will be distributed the week of January 23rd. Costume balances are due February 9th. Students will have an opportunity to sell cookie dough this month to help cover costumes.

Lost and Found

All items left behind in the fall will be in the studio store through January. After that items will be taken to the Goodwill.

BAD WEATHER POLICY

Please check the studio voice mail at 402-592-4545 or check our web site at stepperettestudios.com or our Facebook page before starting out if the weather is questionable.

Happy New Year! Sue and Staff